
 

 
We are requesting that Council approve the Erie Belle’s request for the following 
exemptions to the Alcohol Risk Management Policy: 

 

1. Section 1.2 to include the laneway from Harbour Street to the Municipal Parking 
lot (between 259 and 279 Harbour Street) as a licensed area on Saturday, 
August 17th, 2019 between 3 p.m. – 1 a.m.  

 

2. Section 2.3 to allow us to advertise that Macleans Brewery is a sponsor of the 
event  

 

3. Section 2.2vi to allow individuals under the age of majority to be allowed into the 
event after 8 p.m. The appropriate amount of security and smart serve certified 
staff will be on site to accommodate.  

 
 


